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Diear Mr. Moscley:

Thank you for contacting me about a proposed male genital mutilation bill. 1 appreciate having
the benefit of your comments on this matter

1 understand your concern regarding male genital mutilation. To date. no such legislation has
been introduced in the 109th Congress.

I appreciate having the opportunity to represent the interests of Texas in the United States
Senate, and you may be certain that | will keep your views in mind should relevant legisiation be
considered. Thank you for taking the time to contact me.

Sincercly, C
JOHMN CORNYN

United States Senator
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For mote mlermation, Vis www. cornyn senale. gov. of Subscrbe (o my manthly update: wwsw CoTnyn senate gov newsiener.



